
  
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

August 12, 2015 

 

CONTACT: Martie Simpson, Director of Finance 

424 S. Castell Ave. 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 

 830.221.4385 

msimpson@nbtexas.org 

 

Sales Tax Collected for June 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced an overall increase of 8.53% in sales 

taxes received in August (for the month of June) compared to the same month last year.  Current period 

sales (without adjustments made by the State for various reasons including future period collections) are up 

4.04%.   

"As expected, due to the impact by state legislation that changed point of sales tax allocations from 

distribution centers, we are still down slightly - by 1.0% - in the fiscal year-to-date for the same nine month 

period last year,” said Martie Simpson, Director of Finance. “However, we are very encouraged to see an 

increase of this size for the month of June," said Martie Simpson, Director of Finance.  
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